
Outlook

Cancellation Notice - Sept 29 Baby Tree Ceremony

Date Fri 2024-09-27 12:04 PM

Good afternoon,

Due to unforeseen circumstances, the Baby Tree Dedication Ceremony on September 29th is 
cancelled and will be rescheduled in Spring 2025.

We apologize for the short notice of cancellation and welcome you to visit the 2023-2024 Baby 
Tree Forest and dedication plaque located at Harvey Curry Park.

Once the new date for the dedication ceremony has been determined, we will update you.

Thank you for your understanding.

Sincerely,
Laura

Laura Bradley | Executive Assistant, Community Services
Town of Orangeville | 87 Broadway | Orangeville, ON  L9W 1K1
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